
 

 
 
 
 
 

   1 May 2024 
 
Dear Parent and Carers 
 
Re: Performing Arts new uniform 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer a new uniform for those students involved in 
Performing Arts; Drama and Music extracurricular activities.  
 
Students involved in the school production, clubs and KS4 and 5 exam groups, will be 
offered the option to purchase the new Performing Arts uniform, which they can wear 
during rehearsals, workshops and trips.  Students will also have the option to wear the 
bottoms in lessons when working on practical tasks.  
 

 
 
 
If you would like your child to have this uniform please go to website; and then click 
on https://www.redoakwear.co.uk/st-martins-school-performing-arts/ 
the school logo to see all products available. All orders purchased before 10 May 2024, 
will be delivered free of charge to the school. 
 
If you are unsure of the sizes or would like to see the uniform, we have samples in the 
Performing Arts Office.  
 
Any questions please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Page 
Teacher of Drama  
Head of Year 12 & 13  

https://www.redoakwear.co.uk/st-martins-school-performing-arts/

